Questions Submitted by Trustee Connie Prado
March 20, 2018
Regular Called Board Meeting
Consent Agenda Item #4

1. Question: Are students from the following streets receiving bus transportation to
Carrillo Elementary: Illg, Hosack, Ames and Burgess?

a) Illg- Yes

b) Hosack- Yes

¢) Ames- Yes

d) BurgessYes

All streets are over 2 miles

2. Question: Are bilingual students from the same streets receiving bus transportation

to Price Elementary?

Yes, Hazardous Recommendation #4.

3. Question: Are students from the same streets receiving bus transportation to
Dwight MS? No

4. Question: Were the following roadways considered as hazardous routes, if students
would have to negotiate these roadways in order to arrive at their designated
schools: New Laredo Hwy (State Highway 353), SW Military Dr. (State Loop 13), Palo
Alto Rd. (State Hwy 16) and S. Zarzamora? Specifically, was the Bynum/Quintana
corridor considered as a hazardous route because of the 18-wheeler trucks and
increased traffic caused by Lackland AFB and Port San Antonio?

a) New Laredo Hwy (State Highway 353)- Yes, Elementary school only

b) SW Military Dr. (State Loop 13)- Yes, Elementary and Middle school only

c¢) Palo Alto Rd. (State Hwy 16)-Yes, Elementary and Middle school only

d) S. Zarzamora- Yes, Elementary school only

e) Specifically, was the Bynum/Quintana corridor considered as a hazardous route
because of the 18-wheeler trucks and increased traffic caused by Lackland AFB
and Port San Antonio? It was considered but not recommended.



5. Question: Are there any high school students who reside outside of the 2 mile
radius who receive bus transportation, other than the Valley Hi area? If so, what are
the eligible streets?

Yes, general areas are: South of Gillette and East of Lytle Ave, Palo Alto area
(West of Poteet Hwy), South of Tedder St, Remigio area, Hunter Glenn apartments
and Costa Mirada apartments, East of S Zarzamora (W Ansley down to Hwy 410),
some areas West of Bynum Ave to Quintanna Rd, between SW Military Drive and
McKenna Ave. (Map attached. All dots outside of the blue lines are 2 miles or
more).

6. Question Will there be any high school students, that do not meet the 2 mile radius
requirement, who will receive bus transportation because of roadways that have been
designated hazardous routes?

No.



